
OPEN
THE
BOOK

"Open the Book (OtB) offers primary school children an opportunity to
hear key Bible stories told by a team of Christians from local churches,

who present the stories during assemblies or acts of collective
worship. Each presentation takes around 10–15 minutes and can be
incorporated into a wider school assembly, or can stand alone. It is a

three-year rolling program with an additional, but optional year of
material based on Christian values for schools."

 
This wording is taken from the Bible Society's website. Here you will
find all the information you need to set up your own Open the Book.
There is a wonderful short film to watch that explains to power and

potential of creating your own Open the Book team.
 

Once you have watched the film here is the link where you will find a
step-by-step guide with everything you need to put your team

together.
 

One of the greatest strengthens of OtB is that it allows you to connect
with families through your local school and invite them to events you

run such as your Messy Church, seasonal services, or outside
expressions of church.

 
Let us know if you create your own team so we can be praying for you

and if you need any further help do get in touch.
parishmissionsupport@cofebirmingham.com

https://www.biblesociety.org.uk/get-involved/open-the-book/
https://www.biblesociety.org.uk/get-involved/open-the-book/otb-churches/
mailto:parishmissionsupport@cofebirmingham.com

